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The ad hoc committee of the Board of Trustees is continuing to review the Mac for
Palestine student proposal regarding divestment, and is preparing its recommendations

to the full board. The Board of Trustees is committed to releasing its decision no later

than December 11.


https://www.macalester.edu/trustees/mac-for-palestine-proposal-portal/
https://www.macalester.edu/trustees/mac-for-palestine-proposal-portal/

